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Thank you for allowing Economic Lifelines to provide written testimony regarding SB 352.   

According to Kansas Legislative Research Documents provided to the transportation budget sub-committees, more than $3.1 Billion has 

been transferred from the State Highway Fund since the beginning of the 2010 Transportation Works for Kansas program was 

implemented.   

     

*For complete chart: please visit: http://www.kslegresearch.org/KLRD-web/Publications/Transportation/KDOTRevAdj-

StateHiwyFund6-28-17.pdf 

We believe that reducing the need for continued transfers will help better serve the purpose of the State Highway Fund and assist in 

allowing the agency to continue the work of T-WORKS.  It will also serve as a more transparent process if those funds are not coming 

from the State Highway Fund. 

Again, we thank you for the opportunity to provide written comment regarding Senate Bill 352. 

Economic Lifelines is the statewide coalition of business organizations and community groups which have provided the grassroots 

support for comprehensive transportation programs in Kansas for over 30 years.  Our members understand that the economic 

development and jobs generated by comprehensive transportation programs are vital to the stability and growth of the economy and our 

communities in Kansas and the safety of the traveling public. 
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